Repufitic of fe Philippine
epsrtment of Education
Region VI — Western Visayas

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN

February 12, 2020

To: Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
District DRRM Coordinators
Heads of Public Elementary/Integrated/Secondary Schools
School DRRM Coordinators

Dear Sirs/Mesdames,

In view of the serious and urgent concern on public health regarding the
emerging infectious disease 2019 Novel Coronavirus Acute Respiratory
Disease (2019-nCoV ARD), the division task force nCoV ARD would like to
account the number of students who have travel history from China, Macau,
Hong Kong and Taiwan.

Please use the format below for the said report.

District | School No of No of Country Date Date Remarks
Learners | Teachers/Personnel Travelled | Returned
(who {who travelled) to the
travelled) Philippines

The district DRRM Coordinator should consolidate this report in his/her
district and to be submitted in hard and soft copy on or before February 17,
2020 (Monday) to Mr. Charlie I. Ureta.

Very truly yours,

MIGUEL MAC/D. APOSIN EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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